
We have had a very creative
week. Year 3 have loved using
junk modelling in Art this week

to make their version of the
Angel of the North. Seraphina

in Year 5 has been busy
designing her own outfits, ready
for a career in fashion design!
We can't wait to see what is in

her spring collection!

 

Dear Families,
It has been a very cold week! The
children had a lovely time playing in the
snow on Tuesday and made several
snow men on the field. 
Our ASPIRE Key focus this half term is
Persevere. All round school I have seen
children working hard and persevering
when they find something challenging.
We have also been focusing on our Bee
Rule, Be respectful, reminding children
about using kind words. Well done to
the children who have been chosen this
week for the Kindness Cup, which is
awarded every week by their classmates.
Have a lovely weekend and I hope the
weather improves for us all!

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

OUR CURRICULUM

Together Everyone Achieves More



If you would like to find out more about our curriculum
and activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

Congratulations to our basketball teams
who won their games and have qualified for

the finals!

Year 3 Anthony Gormley artwork
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KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE



Tuesday 23rd January - Maths workshop in classrooms Year 4 / 5, 2.50pm
Thursday 25th January - Reading workshop 9.00am
Tuesday 6th February - E Safety Day
Friday 9th February - Last day of Half Term

Monday 19th February - Return to school
                                             - Y5 residential to Castleton
Tuesday 20th February - Y5 residential to Castleton
Thursday 29th February - SEND coffee morning 9.00am
Monday 11th March - Y6 visit to Stockport air raid shelters 6B 1/2 6H
Wednesday 13th March - Y6 visit to Stockport air raid shelters 6C 1/2 6H
Monday 18th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Tuesday 19th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Thursday 28th March - END OF TERM

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.
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